
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 28th November 2023 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Your child is part of our School Choir and we have been invited to take part in the Churches Together 
Christmas Carol Service again this year. 
 
This year the annual event is being held at: 
 
St Luke’s CoE Church, Heywood, on Wednesday 6th December 2023 starting at 7pm. 
 
You are very welcome to join us for this special occasion and to see the children perform, or you can drop your 
child off with us at church and pick them up after the service.  
 
The children will need to arrive at church at 6.45 p.m. so that we can be seated and ready to start by 7 p.m. 
They need to be wearing full school uniform please. If you are dropping your child and not staying for the 
service, then please be back at St Luke’s for 8pm at the latest, so that you are there for the end of the service.  
 
Staff members will be with the children at all times throughout the service. 
 
This promises to be a memorable occasion for the children as it provides us with an opportunity to be part of 
the fabulous community of Heywood and celebrate this very special time of year together. Of course, it gives 
our wonderful choir an opportunity to shine too! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Miss McQuaid and Mrs Sutcliffe 
 
 

 
 
Choir Churches Together Concert - Wednesday 6th December 2023 
 
My child ____________________ (name) in Class ___ will / will not (delete as appropriate)  

be able to attend the Churches Together Christmas Carol Service on the evening of Wednesday 6th December 

2023. 

 


